Go Fund Yourself, Planned Parenthood Tour Source Guide

Students for Life of America Fall 2024 Campus Tour Display



Display Panel One Sources:

Abortion is 97% of the "services" they offer pregnant mothers.

- Coming directly from *Planned Parenthood*'s own 2022 2023 Annual Report, see this statistic at this link: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6efdb-</u>919a-4211-bb5c-ce0d61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3-digital.pdf
- To see a source making this conclusion, see the Charlotte Lozier Institute analysis of their report: <u>https://lozierinstitute.org/fact-</u> <u>sheet-planned-parenthoods-2022-23-</u> <u>annual-report/</u>

Planned Parenthood kills 1,076 preborn children every day.

- In Planned Parenthood's most recent annual report using "service" data from 2021 2022, they note the most recent number of Planned Parenthood abortions committed in a year (392,715). If you divide that number by the total days in a year, you see 1,076 babies on average are aborted a day in their facilities (392,715/365 = 1,075.9).
 - To see this report, see this link: <u>https://www.plannedpar</u> <u>enthood.org/uploads/file</u> <u>r_public/ce/f6/cef6efdb-</u> <u>919a-4211-bb5c-</u> <u>ceOd61fda7f5/2024-</u> <u>ppfa-annualreport-c3-</u> digital.pdf.



Planned Parenthood is the #1 abortion vendor in the country.

- *Planned Parenthood* commits around 40% of all United States abortions. We know their share in the abortion market by dividing their latest abortion numbers by our nation's total number of reported abortions. *
 - For the calculation that *Planned Parenthood* commits 4 in 10 of all U.S. abortions, see this link from National Review: <u>https://www.nationalreview.com/corner/more-abortions-more-taxpayer-dollars-and-fewer-health-services/.</u>
 - For Planned Parenthood's most recent annual report which states their 2021–2022 abortion numbers, see this link from their website: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6</u> <u>efdb-919a-4211-bb5c-ce0d61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3-</u> <u>digital.pdf</u>
 - For the latest national abortion numbers*, see this link from Pew Research Center explaining Center for Disease Control and Prevention data: <u>https://www.pewresearch.org/short-reads/2024/03/25/whatthe-data-says-about-abortion-in-the-us/#how-many-abortionsare-there-in-the-us-each-year</u>

Abortion is *Planned Parenthood*'s priority.

- Their own leaders have made this very clear. Former *Planned Parenthood* CEO Dr. Leana Wen summed it up best, saying: "Our core mission is providing, protecting and expanding access to abortion."
 - This tweet can be found on X: https://x.com/DrLeanaWen/status/1082660986513960966
- Read this Politico article also for more confirmation that *Planned Parenthood*'s number one objective is abortion: <u>https://www.politico.com/magazine/story/2019/07/17/leana-wen-planned-parenthood-227400/.</u>
- *Planned Parenthood* continually increases their number of abortions while decreasing their actual health services, such as prenatal care, contraceptive counseling, cancer screening, etc.
 - For a services review, see *Planned Parenthood*'s annual reports since 2010 on their website: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/about-us/facts-figures/annual-report</u>.
 - For a review of *Planned Parenthood*'s yearly annual reports since 2010, see this Charlotte Lozier Institute analysis: <u>https://lozierinstitute.org/fact-sheet-planned-parenthoods-2022-23-annual-report/</u>

Planned Parenthood was founded by racist eugenicists, such as Margaret Sanger and Lothrop Stoddard, and this organization continues their legacy today.

 Even Planned Parenthood has reluctantly admitted to their hostile, inhuman founding. Check out this 2021 New York Times op-ed from CEO Alexis McGill Johnson entitled "I'm the Head of Planned Parenthood. We're Done Making Excuses for Our Founder:" https://www.pytimes.com/2021/04/17/opinion/planned-parenthood-

https://www.nytimes.com/2021/04/17/opinion/planned-parenthoodmargaret-sanger.html.

- Lothrop Stoddard wrote, "The white race...contributed greatly to the civilization of the world and have profoundly influenced human progress...the negro, on the contrary, has contributed virtually nothing. Left to himself, he remained a savage."
 - This quote is from page 92 of Stoddard's book entitled "The Rising Tide of Color Against White World-Supremacy." An online version of this book can be found here:

https://www.gutenberg.org/files/37408/37408-h/37408-h.htm.

- Abortion is the number one cause of death in the black community more than accidents, homicide, and disease COMBINED.
 - It's estimated that 19 million Black babies have died from abortion since 1973: <u>https://azcapitoltimes.com/news/2020/02/25/abortion-the-overlooked-tragedy-for-black-americans/.</u>
 - According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the leading causes of Black death (which include heart disease, cancer, and accidents) as numbered through 2022 have killed less Blacks than abortion: <u>https://www.cdc.gov/nchs/fastats/black-health.htm</u>.
 - Read more about this from a Black woman's perspective at the Washington Times: <u>https://www.washingtontimes.com/news/2022/mar/7/abortion-is-</u> the-number-one-killer-of-african-ameri/
- 86% of *Planned Parenthood* locations are in minority communities.
 - According to research from Life Issues Institute, which analyzed 2010 census data and zip code populations surrounding *Planned Parenthood* abortion facilities in 2018, *Planned Parenthood* appears to be directly targeting minority communities. Read about this research here: <u>https://townhall.com/columnists/susanwillkeenouen/2020/09/23/res</u> <u>earch-shows-planned-parenthood-expands-targeting-minorities-asit-spurns-racist-founder-n2576680.</u>

- In 2020, Black employees of *Planned Parenthood* reported facing racism from colleagues, and 300 former and current employees of *Planned Parenthood* wrote an open letter citing issues with past and current racism which created a "toxic" environment.
 - To read the open letter, see this link: https://saveppgny.wordpress.com/.
 - To read a news article about this incident, see this link: <u>https://www.timesunion.com/news/article/Letter-alleges-abuse-</u> mismanagement-by-Planned-15358319.php

Display Panel Two Sources:



In Kansas, *Planned Parenthood* is seeking to strike a law which helps protect women from being pressured into abortion.

• In the spring of 2024, *Planned Parenthood* filed a legal challenge against a new law, House Bill 2749, which requires abortionists to have discussions with abortion-minded women, including why they are interested in this option. By doing so, it gives opportunity for help to be given to a woman who is being pressured into abortion against her own inclinations. This is important as studies show an overwhelming majority of postabortive women report being coerced into their abortion.

• To see *Planned Parenthood*'s press release on this legal challenge, see this link:

https://www.plannedparenthood.org/aboutus/newsroom/press-releases/kansas-abortionproviders-challenge-new-law-forcing-them-togive-patient-information-to-the-state.

• To see an example of studies which show women report coercion as being a major factor in their decision to abort, see the Charlotte Lozier Institute's 2023 study which found that nearly 70% of women felt pressured into their abortions: <u>https://lozierinstitute.org/study-many-women-</u> who-had-abortions-felt-pressured-by-others/. In Illinois, *Planned Parenthood* fights against basic medical oversight, and the result has been many women injured and even killed — Tonya Reaves hemorrhaged to death in a Chicago *Planned Parenthood* because they waited nearly five hours to call emergency services.

- *Planned Parenthood* facilities in Illinois have long been embroiled in controversy over health and safety issues, due to reports coming out from state agencies that many *Planned Parenthoods* were unlicensed and had either never been subjected to a full health inspection or it had been years since their last one.
 - See this report of different *Planned Parenthood* facilities' lackluster oversight: <u>https://illinoisrighttolife.org/womens-health-comes-first-a-project-of-illinois-right-to-life/find-your-clinic/</u>.
- 24-year-old Tonya Reaves bled to death in a *Planned Parenthood* due to dangerous conditions and the staff waiting almost five hours before calling an ambulance. Read more about this sad story from CBS News: <u>https://www.cbsnews.com/chicago/news/documents-shed-light-on-</u><u>womans-death-after-abortion/</u>.

In Washington, *Planned Parenthood* facilities inspect themselves.

- For perspective, Washington inspects their tattoo parlors at least every two years or sooner if complaints are made: <u>https://dol.wa.gov/professional-</u> <u>licenses/tattoos-body-piercing-body-art-and-permanent-</u> <u>cosmetics/frequently-asked-questions-tattoos-body-piercing-body-art-</u> <u>and-permanent-</u> <u>cosmetics#:~:text=The%20law%20requires%20all%20shops,investigation</u> %20or%20more%20frequent%20inspections..
- However, abortion facilities which do surgery are allowed to inspect themselves: https://aul.org/law-and-policy/state-spotlight/washington/

Across the United States, *Planned Parenthood Action* fights to remove parental consent/notification laws that protect minors from sexual abusers who use abortions to cover up their misdeeds.

- While there are many, here are three examples of this:
 - To see Planned Parenthood working against parental notification of abortion in Illinois, see these link: <u>https://www.plannedparenthoodaction.org/planned-parenthood-</u> <u>illinois-action/issues/repeal-pna</u>
 - To see *Planned Parenthood* of Ohio celebrating the passage of Issue 1 which outlawed parental notification, see this link:

https://www.plannedparenthood.org/planned-parenthood-greaterohio/newsroom/statement-from-ppgoh.

- To see Planned Parenthood bemoaning parental notification in West Virginia, see this link: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/about-</u><u>us/newsroom/press-releases/west-virginia-legislature-passes-near-</u><u>total-abortion-ban.</u>
- In further disregard of children (and even weirder), *Planned Parenthood* in California is opposing child marriage laws which protect the innocence of children: <u>https://www.dailywire.com/news/planned-parenthood-of-ca-opposes-bill-banning-child-marriage.</u>

Planned Parenthood pushes dangerous Chemical Abortion Pills.

- Chemical Abortion Pills now account for more than half of all abortions within the United States: <u>https://www.guttmacher.org/article/2022/02/medication-abortion-now-</u> accounts-more-half-all-us-abortions.
- *Planned Parenthood* does its part in promoting them to the public and pushing for their deregulation to the government.
 - As an example, beyond their own social media, *Planned Parenthood* has partnered with AMAZE, which made this video explaining Chemical Abortion Pills to children: <u>https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-</u> <u>fCbTGs4aJI</u>
 - Planned Parenthood's partnership: <u>https://amaze.org/wp-</u> content/uploads/2021/02/AmazeInternationalToolkit_Latest.pdf
 - Planned Parenthood Action fights against any regulations of the pill: <u>https://www.plannedparenthoodaction.org/rightfully-ours/bans-off-our-bodies/mifepristone-medication-abortion-what-you-need-to-know</u>.

More than four times as dangerous as surgical abortion, abortion pillrelated emergency room visits have skyrocketed 500% over the past decade.

- According to an analysis of Medicaid claims, the rate of abortion-related emergency room visits following the ingestion of Chemical Abortion Pills increased by more than 500% from 2002 – 2015. To see the full study from the Charlotte Lozier Institute released in 2021, see this link: https://journals.sagepub.com/doi/full/10.1177/23333928211053965.
- Further studies have shown Chemical Abortion Pills are four times as dangerous to women as surgical abortion: <u>https://lozierinstitute.org/fact-sheet-risks-and-complications-of-chemical-abortion/#_ftnref1</u>.

In 2022 – 2023, *Planned Parenthood* gained nearly \$700 million in taxpayer funding.

 Coming directly from *Planned Parenthood*'s own 2022 – 2023 Annual Report, see this statistic at this link: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6efdb-</u>919a-4211-bb5c-ce0d61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3-digital.pdf.

Yet, every authentic health service they offer continues to decline only abortion & sex-altering "services" go up. Their own annual reports show a trending decrease of cancer screenings, STD/STI testing, and prenatal and contraceptive services.

- *Planned Parenthood* continually increases their number of abortions while decreasing their actual health services, such as prenatal care, contraceptive counseling, cancer screening, etc.
 - For a services review, see *Planned Parenthood*'s annual reports since 2010 on their website: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/about-us/facts-figures/annual-report</u>.
 - For a review of *Planned Parenthood*'s yearly annual reports since 2010, see this Charlotte Lozier analysis: <u>https://lozierinstitute.org/fact-sheet-planned-parenthoods-2022-23-annual-report/</u>

Planned Parenthood gets way more tax dollars than research on homelessness, infant mortality, maternal mortality, pediatric cancer, uterine cancer, and violence against women.

- To see these numbers, check out this report from the National Institute of Health (NIH): <u>https://report.nih.gov/funding/categorical-spending#/</u>.
- In contrast to these worthy causes, *Planned Parenthood* is getting way more and yet, the abortion giant is primarily focused on *hurting* people (through abortion) rather than *helping* them. See *Planned Parenthood*'s own 2022 – 2023 Annual Report for proof:

https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6efdb-919a-4211-bb5c-ce0d61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3-digital.pdf

Display Panel Three Sources:

Only about 2% of the U.S. population will ever enter a *Planned Parenthood* in a given year.

- *Planned Parenthood's* latest annual report showed that they only worked with 2.05 million people last year meaning the overwhelming majority of Americans are not stepping foot into their facilities.
 - For Planned Parenthood's 2022 2023 annual report, see this link: https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6 efdb-919a-4211-bb5c-ce0d61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3digital.pdf.
 - For American census data from 2020, see this link: https://www.census.gov/quickfacts/fact/table/US/PST045221.



Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHCs) do everything *Planned Parenthood* does (minus abortion) and more while serving every 1 in 11 Americans.

• To learn more about America's health centers which served 31.5 million people in 2022, see this link which explains more about demographics:

https://www.nachc.org/resourc e/americas-health-centers-bythe-numbers/.

 To learn more about FQHCs' services, see this link:

> https://bphc.hrsa.gov/ab out-health-centerprogram/what-healthcenter

- To learn more about *Planned Parenthood*'s limited services, see their latest annual report:
- <u>https://www.plannedparenthoo</u> <u>d.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f</u> <u>6/cef6efdb-919a-4211-bb5c-</u> <u>ceOd61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-</u> <u>annualreport-c3-digital.pdf.</u>

FQHCs have higher health standards and regular facility inspections, as well as more than eight times as many facilities serving women.

- To learn about FQHCs' rigorous oversight by the government, see this link: <u>https://bphc.hrsa.gov/compliance/compliance-manual/chapter2</u>.
- There are 5,300 FQHCs which provide women's healthcare and less than 600 *Planned Parenthood* facilities which means there are more than eight times as many FQHC options for women.
 - To see the number of FQHCs providing women's healthcare, see an analysis of all FQHCs by the Charlotte Lozier Institute: <u>https://cli011322.wpengine.com/wp-</u> <u>content/uploads/2022/07/Planned-Parenthood-Facilities-</u> <u>Outnumbered-14-to-1.pdf</u>
 - To see the number of *Planned Parenthood* facilities, see *Planned Parenthood*'s annual report: <u>https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6</u> <u>efdb-919a-4211-bb5c-ce0d61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3-</u> <u>digital.pdf.</u>

Display Panel Four Sources:

Planned Parenthood makes an obscene amount of money committing abortions while consistently making real health services for women obsolete in their facilities.

- In their 2022 2023 annual report, *Planned Parenthood* reported nearly \$2.1 billion in income and more than \$2.5 billion in net assets, much of which came from private contributions and their sales. In overall profit, they made \$178.6 million.
- In contrast, *Planned Parenthood*'s report also shows that authentic health services are going down. Prenatal services only accounted for 1.6% of business; adoption referrals 0.4%; and miscarriage care 0.9%. In fact, *Planned Parenthood* committed 228 abortions for every one adoption referral. To see these numbers, look at their report:

https://www.plannedparenthood.org/uploads/filer_public/ce/f6/cef6 efdb-919a-4211-bb5c-ceOd61fda7f5/2024-ppfa-annualreport-c3digital.pdf.

According to an analysis of *Planned Parenthood*'s annual reports since 2010, these services have been on a downwards spiral for a while now. Contraceptive services are down by 39%; cancer screening and prevention services by 71%; and prenatal services by 80%. See this Charlotte Lozier Institute analysis at the link:

https://lozierinstitute.org/fact-sheet-planned-parenthoods-2022-23-annual-report/.

Planned Parenthood has been involved in multiple scandals, including the Texas Medicaid fraud, the baby body parts scandal, and the Mayra Rodriquez settlement.

- Texas Medicaid Fraud: The state of Texas and an anonymous plaintiff are currently suing *Planned Parenthood* for \$1.8 billion after *Planned Parenthood* affiliates allegedly defrauded Medicaid through excessive overbilling after Texas terminated the organization as a provider in their Medicaid insurance program.
 - To read more about this case, read this Reuters article: <u>https://www.reuters.com</u> <u>/legal/planned-</u> <u>parenthood-must-face-</u> <u>trial-over-texas-</u> <u>medicaid-fraud-claims-</u> <u>2023-10-24/</u>



PlannedParenthoodFunding.com

Baby Body Parts Scandal: Videos from the Center for Medical Progress (CMP) have made it clear that it's not enough that *Planned Parenthood* profit off from killing preborn babies – they also want to profit off selling those dead babies' body parts afterwards. CMP has released multiple undercover videos of *Planned Parenthood* abortionists discussing the sale of aborted baby parts, with the most recent installment published on August 8, 2024. In this video, abortionists with a Texas *Planned Parenthood* affiliate laughed about looking for specific baby body parts when committing late-term abortions in order to sell

them. One staffer even joked about soliciting the sale of baby parts by saying "I have a leg for you" and "if other people were to hear me, they'd be like 'You are f**king evil.'"

- To read a news report on these videos, see this New York Post article: <u>https://nypost.com/2024/08/08/us-news/undercover-video-</u> allegedly-shows-planned-parenthood-scandal/.
- To see this most recent video expose, see this link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=s1WclI0F5-A&t=12s.
- To learn more from the Center for Medical Progress, see their website: https://www.centerformedicalprogress.org/.
- Mayra Rodriguez Settlement: Mayra Rodriquez was the director of three *Planned Parenthood* facilities, named *Planned Parenthood*'s 2016 'Employee of the Year,' and worked with the organization for nearly 20 years and became a whistleblower after seeing health and safety violations, women hurt, falsified records, unreported rapes, and further wrongs be swept under the rug at *Planned Parenthood*. When she spoke up, Rodriquez was harassed, exploited, and finally terminated. In a 2019 wrongful termination lawsuit against *Planned Parenthood*, she won \$3 million and proved *Planned Parenthood* will go to extreme measures to cover up their crimes.
 - To learn more about her legal case, see this article from the Associated Press: <u>https://apnews.com/general-news-</u> 2af78270840847429e93d5f8d21a1db7.
 - To learn more about her story, see this interview: <u>https://www.catholicnewsagency.com/news/249323/planned-</u> parenthood-whistleblower-turned-hispanic-pro-life-leader-detailsclinic-corruption-intimidation.

Debarment is an "administrative remedy" used to prevent the government from working with/aiding parties who have demonstrated questionable ethics, honesty, or competence. *Planned Parenthood*...should be defunded and debarred.

- This means *Planned Parenthood* would lose all their federal funding.
- To learn about debarment, see this webpage from the U.S. General Services Administration: <u>https://www.gsa.gov/policy-regulations/policy/acquisition-policy/office-of-acquisition-policy/gsa-acq-policy-integrity-workforce/suspension-debarment-and-agency-protests/suspension-debarment-faq.
 </u>

*Unlike other countries, the United States has no National Abortion Reporting Law, which means that abortion vendors are not required to report their sales to the government. Due to this lack of oversight, our abortion data does not entirely represent reality — figures may actually be much different.